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This year the Daughters have kept in touch through Zoom and sending out prayer requests 
whenever the need arose. We have been very busy praying for our church community, friends 
and family. We are looking forward to when we can see each other in person and worship again 
in our beautiful sanctuary. 
We will miss Mother Liz’s leadership and friendship. We wish her the best in the coming year. 
 
 
Peggy Isaacs 
President 
 


